
Daily Bulletin 

Friday, December 6, 2024 

SCHOOL ACTIVITES 

Attention all seniors. Don't forget to check your Canvas announcements for important infor-

mation. Vote for Senior Spotlight ends this Friday. (Salazar 12/06) 

The OTCR Lab in Room 235 is open for testing daily during Lunch Break, 7th period, and after 

7th period until 5:00 pm Monday - Thursday and until 4:30 pm on Fridays (Olsen 12/06) 

Class of 2026, we will be meeting today at lunch in room 629. We will be finalizing winter fair items. 

New members are always welcome. (Dominguez 12/06) 

CLUBS  

Hey Saints!  Las Comadres y Compadres Club is partaking in their 2nd annual Sock Drive! We are 

looking for donations of cozy/fuzzy socks that will be donated to Marian Extended/Residential 

Care. Drop off your donation in room 233 or in any of the two administration offices. (Morales 

12/06) 

Attention ladies! On Monday, we will hold our Society of Women Engineers lunch meeting in 

room 514. (Springer 12/06) 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


